The BGES School (lCSE)

12B Heysham Road, Kolkata 700020

NOTICE
All parents and guardians are hereby informed that on account of server up gradation facility of fees challan generation from students profile is temporarily not available till 01 April 2014 both for new admission and existing students for  academic years 2013-14 and 2014-15. 
Fees Challan if required can be obtained from school office specially for new Admissions.
Inconvenience caused is regretted.

Brij Bhushan Singh
Headmaster
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